
Sterling	Scholar	2019	

	

In	the	April	9th	meeting,	Kane	County	School	Board	recognized	Sterling	Scholars	from	Valley	and	Kanab	
High	School.		Sterling	Scholar	students	received	$100	for	being	a	Sterling	Scholar	and	representing	their	
schools	and	district	in	the	regional	completion	held	at	Southern	Utah	University.		Sterling	Scholars	who	
were	runners	up	in	the	completion	received	a	$500	scholarship,	and	the	winners	received	$1000	
scholarship	to	the	University	or	Technical	College	of	their	choice.	The	winners	in	the	Sterling	Scholar	
competion	include	the	following:		Dylan	Bistline,	runner-up	in	Science;	Lance	Little,	runner-up	in	Skilled	
and	Technical	Science;	Morgan	Stewart,	runner-up	in	Business	&	Marketing;	Nellie	Bowman,	winner	in	
World	Language	and	Jamie	Keller,	winner	in	General	Scholarship.		We	would	like	to	recognize	all	of	the	
Sterling	Scholars	from	our	district	for	their	academic	achievement.	Thanks	and	appreciation	also	goes	
out	to	the	Sterling	Scholar	school	advisors:	Principal	Jim	Wood	and	Wanda	Heaton	from	VHS,	and	
Jennifer	Yates	and	Kim	Titus	from	KHS.			

	

	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Ben	Dalton		
Superintendent		
Kane	School	District	


